
 
 

 

 

 

 

30 January 2020  

 
Dear Resident, 
 
Stantonbury Parish – Proposed no waiting at any time restrictions 
 
Please be advised that Milton Keynes Council is formally consulting on proposals to introduce no waiting 
at any time restrictions in your area. 
 
The proposals come as a result of concerns over road safety in your which is being caused by 
inconsiderate and dangerous parking. 
 
The proposed restrictions will help to create a safer environment for motorists, pedestrians and cyclists 
throughout. 
 
You can view the proposals online at:  
www.milton-keynes.gov.uk/consultations  
 
Alternatively you can view the proposals at the Stantonbury Parish Council office which is located at 126 
Kingfold, Bradville, Milton Keynes, MK13 7DX  
 
If you wish to comments on these proposals then you can send your comments to Milton Keynes Council 
by: 
 
Email: 
TROteam@milton-keynes.gov.uk 
 
Telephone: 
01908 254604  
 
Post to: 
The TRO Team, Highways Department, Synergy Park, Chesney Wold, Bleak Hall, Milton Keynes, MK6 1LY  
 
The closing date for this consultation is 20 February 2020. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Paul Harrison 
Network TRO Manager 

Highways 
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